SPP CONVERSION TO A ZONAL ELECTRICAL EQUIVALENT TABLE

In moving forward with SPP’s plan to convert to a more granular reservation and scheduling process, SPP will begin using an Electrical Equivalent table based on Zonal ATC Calculations. The new table will mirror the current zonal mapping of ATC that OASIS Automation has been using since October of 2004. The zonal table will be posted and the use of it implemented during the week of June 13, 2005. The conversion will begin with reservations made from the time the table is posted going forward, an exact beginning reservation number will be posted once the table is in place. Any reservations Confirmed prior to the posting of the new Zonal Electrical Equivalent table will still be allowed to use the Electrical Equivalent table that is currently in place. It is anticipated that the Zonal Electrical Equivalent Table will be put in place on June 16, 2005 unless there are some unforeseen delays. Both tables will be available from the SPP OASIS site. Please contact me if you have any questions.
THE CONVERSION WILL BEGIN WITH SWPP OASIS # 910000. ALL RESERVATIONS FROM THAT POINT FORWARD WILL BE EQUIVALENT BASED ON THE ZONAL ELECTRICAL EQUIVALENT MAP.

To compare the two tables go to the following link:

https://sppoasis.spp.org/documents/swpp/ElectricalEquivalent/ee_redirector.htm
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